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12th March 2025 
 
Newsletter No. 10 
 
School Attendance for this academic year: 94.8% 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Curriculum at Bromesberrow 
 
This week we have had a special focus on all things ‘science’ to celebrate British 
Science Week.  A big thank you to our science lead, Miss Davies, for organising 
all the fun activities during British 
Science Week. The children have 
had a fantastic time building 
wormeries and lava lamps amongst 
others. It has been a week full of 
discovery and excitement! 
 
 
 
 
Puzzlewood School Trip  
We are all very excited about our whole school trip to Puzzlewood on 24th March.  If you haven’t done so 
already, please return the slip from the letter sent out as soon as possible so we can finalise our plans. 
 
PQ Oracy Competition 
 
We are incredibly proud of all the children who participated in the Oracy Competition! It takes real courage 
to get up there and perform in front of an audience and the children all managed this, overcoming nerves 
and giving it their all.  
 
World Book Day 
 
World Book Day was a huge success, with some really creative costumes- we particularly loved the 
homemade efforts as we know the love that goes into these. Thank you to parents for supporting us in this 
and being so resourceful!  
 
Non-Uniform Day-  Friday 28th March 
 
We invite children to come dressed in non-uniform in exchange for a chocolate egg. This will enable our 
PTA Easter Bingo to go ahead. Thank you as always for all your support. Easter Bingo will be held on 
Friday 4th April in the school hall please see attached poster. 
 
 

Cooperation Cooperation 

Cooperation 

Cooperation 
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Parents Consultation Afternoon- Wednesday 19th March 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Parents’ Evening. As usual, we ask you to go straight to the hall and 
have a look at your child/ren’s books. We will work really hard to keep things to schedule to ensure that you 
are not left waiting and will be ringing the school bell at the end of the slot to help with this. Our SENCO, 
Miss Robyn Oakes will be available between 3.50pm and 4.40pm in the school hall to chat with any 
parents. As always, if you need an appointment or are concerned regarding SEND (Special Educational 
Needs) please contact Miss Oakes via admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk to make an 
appointment.  We will shortly be creating a separate SEND email address to contact. 
 
 
Gloucester Cricket 
 
We are very fortunate to have Gloucestershire Cricket Foundation in school to lead sessions for Class 2 
and Class 3.  They also are providing an afterschool club.  All the children are having a great experience 
and learning new skills. 
 
 
Update on Clubs -  
 
Cricket – Yr3-Yr6  This will be every Thursday.  The last session will be Thu 3rd April. 
 
Art – Yr Rec -Yr2  The last session for this is on Monday 24th March 
 
Football – Yr3 –Yr6 The last football session is on Wednesday 26th March (No club on 19th March) 
 
Choir  -                        
Unfortunately Miss Mison will be unable to restart choir on Tuesday 25th so this will 
now be restarting after Easter on a Tuesday.  This will also be an opportunity for any children (Yr3 – Yr6) 
who would like to join in with this club 
 
We will be sending out a new clubs letter for next term very soon. 
 
Last Day of Term 
 

School finishes for the Easter Break on Thursday 10th April.  Parents and families are invited to join us at 
St Mary’s Church, Bromesberrow for an Easter Service on this day. The service starts at 1.30pm and we 
expect it to finish at 2pm.  
 
Please pick your children up at 2pm after the service.  If you have booked for your child to be in afterschool 
care on that day and still need this service please let us know as soon as possible so we can ensure that 
we have put staff in place.  The school bus will do the normal run to Bromsberrow Heath starting at 2pm if 
there are any children not accompanying their parents. 
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Dates for the Diary 

 
 

Dates  Event  Notes  

Wednesday 19th March Parent Consultations Confirmation Slips out 

13.3.25 

Wednesday 19th March No Football Club today  

Monday 24th March Whole school on Puzzlewood Trip  

Monday 24th March Last Art Club this term  

Wednesday 26th March  Last Football Club this term  

Friday 28th March Non- Uniform Day Donate Easter Egg 
please 

Monday 31st March Visit by John Masefield to Class 3  

Thursday 3rd April Last Cricket Club this term  

Friday 4th April Friends of Bromesberrow Easter Bingo   

Thursday 10th April  Break up for Easter Holidays  

Thursday 10th April Easter Service  1.30pm – 2.30pm in St 

Mary’s Church 

Monday 28th April Start of Summer Term  
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